
 
 
From: Gem   
Sent: 02 May 2023 22:26 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great 
Hallingbury 
 
Dear Sirs 
I am writing to strongly oppose the approval of the planning application submitted by Wren.  
The destruction caused already to this site has been painful to witness but the key issue is the 
unsuitability of the location. The junction is already struggling to serve the community who have 
endured unsustainable development without the infrastructure needed for years. Any slight issue on 
the road causes miles of tailbacks as this is the only place for the many thousands of residents of 
Takeley and nearby villages to cross the M11. The area where the site is proposed will just not be 
able to cope with the increased traffic, I also feel for the residents who have chosen to live rurally 
only to find another one of our green spaces torn up and concreted over for profit. 
Yours faithfully 
Gemma Jackman  

 
 

  
 

 




